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Welcome back to the 2019-2020 school year! Enclosed you will find information needed to begin the
year. All registration forms are available on our website. Please look them over and be sure to fill out
all that apply. We will need these forms completed when you come in to register your students.

Activities

School activiies  shall not be scheduled on
Wednesday ewvening, the only exception being
activities at a school outside of this district over which
the district has no control, or athletic/music events
scheduled by the Athletic Union or State Music
Department.

Registration

Registration will be held Monday, August 5th from
noon to &:00 p.m. and Tuesday, August 6th from 8:00
am. to 4:00 p.m. All registration forms are available
on-line.

Communication
Newsletter/Web Site

Each month beginning the first of September the Paton-Churdan
Community School distributes a monthly newsletter to all parents
and patrons of the district. The newslettar is also posted on the
school web site.

Other information you will find on the web-zite: Student
Handbooks, activities/breakfast/lunch menu, all registration
forms, monthly calendars and daily announcements, Special
annauncements will be sent as text messages o cell phones via
Ramind 101.

PC Web Site: www.paton-churdan. k12.0a.us

Visit Your School

You are always welcome to visit the Paton-Churdan
School. When you visit, you must stop at the schoaol
office to sign in and be directed to the person or room
you wish to see. If you plan to visit a classroom
please make arrangements with the principal prior to
your visit.

Parent Link

Student information is available via the internet for all
MS/HS students.

Emergency Closing of School

All school closings will be announced on radio
stations KGRA and KDLS in Jefferson. Also TV
Stations 5, 8, 13 and 17-as well as the PC website
and Remind 101. Please be sure you are signed up
for Remind 101 to get messages directly to your cell
phone. Instructions are on the PC website or you
may pick up a copy in the office. In situations when
school is dismissed during the day, there is always
the possibility of a child arriving home ta find the
house locked or the parents gone. Make sure your
younger children are instructed as what to do in this
type of situation.

| Rocket Spirit Store: Apparel and other Rocket items will be

| available for purchase in the office at any time. We will also have
I extra planners, school supplies and more.




